2010 FOR PROFIT CORPORATION ANNUAL REPORT J IF‘III‘TEQHO
DOCUMENT# P04000134088 Secrlétarf( of State

Entity Name: MARCIA OBAN & ASSOCIATES, INC.

Current Principal Place of Business: New Principal Place of Business:

3415 GALT OCEAN DRIVE
FT LAUDERDALE, FL 33308

Current Mailing Address: New Mailing Address:

P O BOX 490511 P O BOX 25367

FT LAUDERDALE, FL 333490511 TAMARAC, FL 33320

FEI Number: 57-1146853 FEI Number Applied For { ) FEI Number Not Applicable ( ) Certificate of Status Desired ( )
Name and Address of Current Registered Agent: Name and Address of New Registered Agent:

OBAN, MARCIA E
3706 N OCEAN BLVD #236
FT LAUDERDALE, FL 33308 US

The above named entity submits this statement for the purpose of changing its registered office or registered agent, or both,
in the State of Florida.

SIGNATURE:

Electronic Signature of Registered Agent Date

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS:

Title: PD
Name: OBAN, MARCIA E
Address: 3706 N OCEAN BLYD #236

City-St-Zip:  FT LAUDERDALE, FL 33308

| hereby certify that the information indicated on this report or supplemental report is true and accurate and that my electronic

signature shall have the same legal effect as if made under oath; that | am an officer or director of the corporation or the receiver
or trustee empowered to execute this report as required by Chapter 607, Florida Statutes; and that my name appears above, or

on an attachment with all other like empowered.

SIGNATURE: MARCIA OBAN PD 07M11/2010
Electronic Signature of Signing Officer or Director Date




Pous00 134 08%
Q-0

July 12,2010

Atin: Marquitta Williams
Florida Dept. of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FLL 32314

Dear Ms. Williams:

Per our conversation on Friday, July 9, 2010, this correspondence serves tc reiterate the
circumstances regarding the filing of my 2010 Annual Report. The report was filed
online on April 25, 2010. When I got to the end and entered my credit card information
and clicked the submit button, it indicated that the “Pay Now” button should only be
clicked one time and that the order was being processed (see enclosure)!! To reiterate, I
did everything that could have been expected of me including follow up with your office
on April 28, 2010 BEFORE the May 1, 2010 filing deadline!! At that time, I was told [
was good to go and that everything regarding the filing was okay. I should not be held
accountable for glitches that may have occurred on your end as I am a small business
owner and a matter like this (pay an unwarranted $400 late fee) could certainly put me
out of business and into the public assistance/unemployment lines which would serve to
be counterproductive to both myself and the State of Florida. Per your instructions, I
have re-filed the report and printed the voucher to pay by check in the revised amount of
$150 (see enclosures). Thank you for the favorable reconsideration of the matter.

Sincerely,

Phareier Oban

Marcia Oban. o



